
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our school is participating in Scholastic ArrowTab and TeenRead Book Clubs 

again this year. Each month during the school year we will send home a Club 

flyer with a different selection of books offered. You’ll find award-winning 

books, as well as old and new favourites. The books span a wide range of 

children’s reading levels and interests. The prices through Scholastic Book 

Club are less expensive than bookstore prices.  

 

It is easy to order! September and October flyers are being sent home with 

your student. Just look over the flyers with your child, select the books you 

want, mark them on the order form on the back of the flyer. Return the 

order form to the Scholastic box in the Library with payment of a cheque, 

payable to Scholastic Canada Ltd. by the 15th of each month. This first 

order for September/October will be due back by October 4th. The books 

will arrive about two weeks after I send the school order to Scholastic. 

 

The book orders will be handled through the Library. Each order will help 

earn free books for our Library shelves. There is never any obligation to 

order. For more information about the books in this offer, you can visit the 

Scholastic Book Clubs Web site at http://www.scholastic.ca/clubs to see 

press reviews and view inside pages. You will also find great activities and 

resources for you and your child. 

 

If you have any question please contact me at the school. 250-770-7685 or 

by email hollyc@summer.com  

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Holly Colquhoun 

Teacher Librarian 
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